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PENSION OPERATIONS ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 7-08 RE: CONFERENCE CALL TO
DISCUSS IRS PROPOSED REGULATION ON EMPLOYER STOCK DIVERSIFICATION SCHEDULED
FOR FEBRUARY 19 AT 2:00 PM ET

The Institute will hold a conference call on Tuesday, February 19 at 2:00 PM Eastern time to
discuss the IRS and Treasury proposed regulation on employer stock diversification
requirements for individual account plans. [1] Comments on the proposal are due April 2,
2008. The Institute expects to submit a comment letter.

If you would like to participate in the call, please complete the attached response form and
fax or e-mail it to Brenda Turner at 202/326-5841 or bturner@ici.org by noon on Tuesday,
February 19. To participate, please dial 1-888-889-1957 and enter passcode 18013. As a
reminder, because all lines are open to facilitate discussion, please remember to place your
line on mute when not speaking and do not place the call on hold.

Elena Barone
Associate Counsel
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Attachment

endnotes

[1] See Memorandum to Pension Members No. 3-08 [22101], dated January 8, 2008.
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